

## St. Paul's R. C. Primary School

Wolviston Mill Lane, Billingham, TS22 5LU Telephone 01642 360022 Fax 01642 651611



Headteacher: Mrs. S. Sinclair

Email. stpaulsrc.school@stockton.gov.uk Website. www.stpaulsrc.org.uk

4th December 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Consultation on Admission Arrangements for St Paul's RC Primary School, Billingham 2019-20

Where changes to admission arrangements are intended, all schools are required to consult before these are determined and published.

The policy for consultation for 2019-20 is available to view on our school website www.stpaulsrc.org.uk.

A consultation response form is available by request from the school.

The governing body will consider all comments received before they determine the arrangements for 2019-20.

Yours faithfully

5 C. Sida.

Mrs S Sinclair Headteacher